
Bright Beginners 
Preschool & Infant Care 

December 2022 

Thank you to everyone who has signed up to provide a gift to a Small 

Steps’ student.  Please remember to have your gift 

wrapped, labeled with the child’s first name and last 

initial and brought to the school by December 6th.   

Christmas Program 

We are very excited to have our Christmas Program 
this year!  Please join us on December 8th at 6:00 
p.m. The children in rooms T1, T3, T5, P2, P7, P4 & 
P6 will be sharing the story of Jesus’ birth.   

Phone: 281-469-2913 
Website: 

www.stlhouston.org 

Kim@stlhouston.org 

The Star!  Movie and 
Pajama Day 

On December 16th your 
children are invited to wear 
their pajamas to school!  
Children in T1, T3, T5, P2, 
P7, P4 & P6 will enjoy a 
treat while we watch “The 
Star,”  a children’s movie 
about the birth of Jesus 
told from the animals’ 
perspective.   

   St. Timothy 

  Lutheran Church 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visit stlhouston.org for more information. 

Class Christmas Parties 

On December 15th we will 
be celebrating Christmas 
in our classrooms. 
Teachers will post sign up 
lists so that you can 
choose a way to 
contribute to the party. 
Each child should bring a 
wrapped book that is 
gender neutral to be 
exchanged. 



Classroom Spotlight: T5 

 

Please remember to send a jacket with your child each day as the 

weather can change quickly.  You can help us by making sure your 

child’s jacket and all other belongings are labeled with their name.   

Upcoming Dates to Remember 

December 8—Christmas Program 6:00 

December 15—Class Christmas Parties at 9:30 

December 16—Christmas Movie and Pajama Day 

December 19-30—No Class for students who follow the CyFair Schedule 

December 22-27—Closed Christmas Holiday 

January 2—New Year’s Holiday—Closed 

January 13-16—No Class for students who follow the CyFair Schedule 

January 18—World Snowman Day Activities 

January 20—Family  Movie Night 6:00 p.m. 

January 23-27—Lutheran School Week Dress Up Days 

It has been an amazing year so far in T5 and it has been racing by! We have really enjoyed getting to 

know each other and learning new things.  One of our favorite parts of the day is circle time. During circle 

time, we engage in many different songs and fun activities involving our theme of the week and letters, 

numbers, colors, and shapes. Thus far, we have learned about the topics community helpers, families, 

friends, our bodies, and opposites. We have also had a blast engaging in science experiments, making 

predictions about such things as whether different objects will sink or float and which objects will hit the 

floor first when dropped from the same height. During learning center time, we have enjoyed coloring 

with crayons or markers, caring for animals in our vet clinic in Dramatic Play, engineering incredible 

structures and vehicles in our Block Center, and learning about volume and different materials and 

textures in our Sensory Bin. Our language, social, motor, self-help, and cognitive skills have really 

blossomed and this growth has been so exciting to witness. We love to watch our friends develop and 

are excited to continue to find new and engaging ways to teach them in the coming months! 


